
New private sector pensions system
 Norway 

The EIRO industrial relations observatory reports that unions and employers have 
agreed a new pension system for the private sector. At the moment the public 
sector retains its system that provides workers with a pension worth two-thirds of 
income at retirement. In contrast the private sector system will be adjusted 
according to life expectancy, prices and wages and pensions will not keep pace with 
average earnings.
Read more at > EIRO
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